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Painaustralia would support the access of patients with intractable pain to registered therapeutic 
products containing cannabinoids, under medical prescription according to Schedule 8, and where 
other analgesic medications have been ineffective or not tolerated. 
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Submission to the Legislative Council Inquiry into the use of cannabis for 

medical purposes. 
 
As the national advocacy body formed to facilitate implementation of the National Pain 
Strategy 2010i, Painaustralia is pleased to have the opportunity to put forward a 
submission to this Inquiry. 
 
Painaustralia members comprise a wide range of organisations that represent the 
interests of consumers, health care professionals, researchers, academics and other 
stakeholders concerned with improving knowledge and access to pain management 
services for all Australians. 
 
Painaustralia is a signatory to the International Declaration of Montreal which calls for 
access to pain management to be a fundamental human rightii.  As such, we are 
committed to the rights of all people to have access to pain management without 
discrimination. 
 
In summary, our position on the use of cannabis for medical purposes is as 
follows: 
 
Painaustralia would support the access of patients with intractable pain to 
registered therapeutic products containing cannabinoids, under medical 
prescription according to Schedule 8, and where other analgesic medications 
have been ineffective or not tolerated. 
 
In stating the position, we wish to make the following points: 
 
We acknowledge there are other groups who will advocate for the medical use of 
cannabinoids in defined disease states, such as cancer, and in in some circumstances, 
in palliative care.  However we would have major reservations about the suitability of 
broadening usage more generally, for other chronic non-cancer pain conditions. 
 






